
Questions and Answers for RFA 2017-102 

Housing Credit and SAIL Financing to Provide Affordable Multifamily Rental Housing 

that is a Part of Local Revitalization Initiatives 

 

Question 1: 

We would like to confirm that prior executed forms for Ability to Proceed (Form Rev. 08-16) 

can be reused by crossing out the old RFA number and putting in the new RFA number.  

Answer: 

Yes. For each certification form that is required in each RFA, the specific version of the form 

that must be used is clearly stated in the RFA. Applicants are permitted to submit a certification 

form that was included in a previous RFA submission, provided that the form used in the new 

submission (i) is the correct version as specified in the new RFA (i.e., has the correct Form Rev. 

number at the bottom of the form) and (ii) other than the RFA reference number at the top of the 

form, none of the information entered on the form and certified to by the signatory is changed in 

any way. The previous RFA reference number should be crossed through and the new RFA 

reference number inserted. 

 

Please Note:  The Q&A process for RFA 2017-102 is concluded and Florida Housing does 

not expect to issue any further Q&As regarding RFA 2017-102. 
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